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Sikh Education Visit   April 2023

On Monday 17th April we were fortunate enough to welcome back Mr Harkirat
Singh from the Sikh Education Service, who first visited us last year. Mr Singh 
came down from Northampton to talk to our Year 7 Ethics and Beliefs students 
about Sikh beliefs, as Year 7 were due to be completing a project about Sikhi
later in the half term. (Included are some of the images of completed projects 
from Year 7 students).

As well as speaking to all of our Year 7 students, Mr Singh also spoke to our Year 
9 and Year 10 GCSE Ethics and Beliefs students. As usual, our students acquitted 
themselves excellently and engaged very well with his talks.

Once again it was a great day and we hope to welcome Mr Singh back next year.


